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Comments: Bitterroot Front#57341 is a proposal I fully support. This plan is much needed and long overdue.

Those of us who live and work here in the Bitter Root Valley want the Forest Service to be allowed to do their job.

Those of us who support the USFS want them to manage our forests and forest lands. We do not appreciate the

groups of obstructionists, who file frivolous lawsuits stalling the important work of reducing fire potential.

 

Please allow the Forest Service to proceed with this plan. My family, neighbors, community, and I are at health

risk from the last two decades of smoke-filled summers simply by the years of mismanagement by cumbersome

technicalities that prevent the management to happen in a timely fashion.


